
 

N O T I C E 

LYNDON TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS 

VACANCY ON LOCAL ROADS ADVISORY 
COMMITTEE 

 
Lyndon Township is seeking a township resident to serve as a Representative on 
the Local Roads Advisory Committee.  The purpose of the Local Roads Advisory 
Committee is to provide the Board of Trustees with recommendations regarding 
long-term maintenance of the local roadways within Lyndon Township. 

 
Key responsibilities of the committee include funding, planning and prioritization, 
and identification of best practices.  The committee also communicates with 
Lyndon property owners and the general public regarding projects impacting local 
township roadways.   
 
This position would be ideal for an individual who is interested in working with 
others to learn about the roads in Lyndon Township and how they can be 
maintained and improved.   That person will be communicating with the public to 
gather and provide information.  
 
This is a 2-year term where the committee meetings are generally held on a 
quarterly basis. 
 
If you are interested, please send cover letter and resume to: 
officemgratlyndon@gmail.com 
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